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Magic Show 
Pre Nur - 8 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
Greetings! 
 

We are thrilled to announce that our school, in collaboration with the esteemed Red Cross 
Society, is organizing an engaging and educational magic show for our students of grades 

Pre Nur – 8, on Friday, November 10, 2023 during school hours. This show not only aims 
to entertain and engage our students but also to instil in them the importance of giving back 
to society. 

 
At the heart of this event is the fundamental principle of contributing to the well-being of our 

communities. By exposing our students to the captivating art of magic, intertwined with 
valuable messages from the Red Cross Society, we seek to nurture a sense of responsibility 
and empathy within our students. It is crucial for them to understand the significance of 

supporting and helping those in need, and how even small acts of kindness can make a 
substantial impact on the lives of others. 

 
The magic show, designed to be both entertaining and educational, will serve as a platform to 
convey the message of compassion, generosity, and social responsibility. By collaborating 

with the Red Cross Society, we aim to impart to our students the importance of selfless 
service and the power of collective action in building a stronger, more compassionate 

community. 
 
You are requested to send Rs.50/- to the class teacher of your ward by Wednesday, 

November 8, 2023. We sincerely hope that you will encourage your children to participate 
in this event and take away valuable lessons on the significance of giving back to society.  

 
Thank you for your continuous support in fostering a sense of social consciousness and 

responsibility among our students. 
 
Warm regards 

Team RGS 
 


